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Ms Kate Masters 
Industry Assessments  
NSW Department of Planning and Environment 
GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY  NSW  2001  
 
Kate.masters@planning.nsw.gov.au 
 
Dear Ms Masters 
 

Weston Aluminium Dross Recycling Facility (SSD 7396) 
Biosecurity and Food Safety Comment on the Environmental Impact Statement and 

Quarantine Waste Trial 
 
I refer to your emails of 31 October and 2 November 2016 to the Department of Primary 
Industries (DPI) in respect to the above matter. Comment has been sought from DPI 
Biosecurity and Food Safety. 
Any further referrals to DPI can be sent by email to landuse.enquiries@dpi.nsw.gov.au. 
 
DPI has reviewed the requests and advises that the facility should adhere to the criteria for 
disposal of biosecurity waste laid out under the Commonwealth Biosecurity Act 2015 and 
supporting instruments which are administered by the Federal Government Department of 
Agriculture and Water Resources. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mitchell Isaacs 
Director, Planning Policy & Assessment Advice 
9 November 2016 
 
DPI appreciates your help to improve our advice to you. Please complete this three minute 
survey about the advice we have provided to you, here: 
https://goo.gl/o8TXWz 


